Beth,

please consider this email as our formal letter of intent for a PUD modification for a
parking expansion proposed at 4704 Galbraith Road. The intent of the project is to add 44
parking stalls on the south portion of the property. The owner and applicant has indicated
that additional parking is required to service the needs of their potential tenants. The
parking stalls will be served off of an existing east west driveway. TO serve as screening
for the new parking stalls, landscaping and trees will be added between the north side of
Galbraith Road and the south side of the new parking stalls.

please call or email with questions. Thank you.

David V Wright, PE
The Kleingers Group
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Sent from my iPhone - please excusé brevity and typographic errors.
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